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Longtime Lexian Client, New England Livery Association,  
Wins 2018 NLA Association Award of Excellence 

 

 
Rick Szilagyi of Lexian Management and the NELA Board of Directors 

 
This year’s Luxury Coach & Transportation (LCT) Awards celebration was held on 
March 13 in Las Vegas, NV.  Lexian Management’s longtime client, the New England 
Livery Association, was extremely proud to be presented with the National Limousine 
Association’s 2018 Association Award of Excellence.  The NELA was selected for its 
advocacy efforts, membership recruitment efforts, educational programs, and charitable 
giving. 
 
Rick Szilagyi, Lexian Co-Owner and NELA Executive Director, thanked the LCT team, 
the NLA Board, and the NELA volunteer Board of Directors for their commitment to 
protecting and improving the livery industry.  Rick also thanked non-Board NELA 
members, who support the association’s successful legislative activity in 
Massachusetts.   
 
As part of the award, the NELA received a $1,000 donation to the charity of its choice, 
courtesy of the Harold Berkman Memorial Fund.  The Board of Directors selected the 
Cystic Fibrosis Foundation as the recipient of this donation. 
 
Two NELA members also took home awards for Operator of the Year.  Congratulations 
to Above All Transportation/Boston Car Service and United Private Car!  
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